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As we thought when we started with our garden project it has provided us with lots of hands-on 
learning opportunities which we hope will help to increase environmental awareness.

In a previous activity 3rd and 4th grade students made bird feeders for the garden and we 
thought that it could be a nice opportunity to learn about biodiversity in a practical way so we 
invited two scientists from the Aranzadi Society of Sciences to come to our Ikastola 
because our students wanted to know more about the birds in our garden.

The Aranzadi  Society of Sciences is a nonprofit scientific association, whose main goal is the 
scientific research on the natural and human environment and to spread the results obtained

http://www.aranzadi-zientziak.org/
http://www.aranzadi.eus/








At the end they put some nests in the trees in the garden. We will see if the birds  will nest !!!


